
Dear Ms. Lam Khoa (Lena) Tran Thi 

Congratulations!  

It is our pleasure to inform you that your application for a VLIR-UOS scholarship for the International Course 
Programme (ICP) Master of Science in Aquaculture has been accepted by the Selection Committee. This means 
that you have been awarded a VLIR-UOS scholarship for this programme. You will arrive in Belgium a few days 
before the start of the programme. Your scholarship is valid for the complete duration of the programme (2 years: 
academic years 2014-2015 and 2015-2016). The programme organizers will inform you with more specific 
information regarding your arrival date in Belgium and the start of your programme later on.  

VLIR-UOS will provide the programme with the necessary funds so as to enable them to pay you a scholarship 
allowance and take care of your flight and insurance. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Kind regards,  

Ellen  

VLIR-UOS Scholarship Office 

Ellen Van Himbergen 

Scholarships officer 

 
T: + 32 (0)2 289 05 57  

ellen.vanhimbergen@vliruos.be 

www.vliruos.be 
  

  

  

Visiting address:  

VLIR-UOS 

Bolwerksquare 1a 

1050 Brussels 

Belgium 

  

  

Mailing address:  

VLIR-UOS 

Postbus 103 Elsene Naamsepoort 

1050 Elsene 

Belgium 
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